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To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Milky Way - speed bumps
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To the commission-
I see that my street is on the farthest list of having any traffic calming done. The neighborhood has speed bumps on
the Main Street running through, which then has the unintended affect of people using our street to go through.
People speed like crazy, as traffic have shown. No one has yet been hit- it’s crazy to me that that has to happen in
order for our street to get further up the list.
There are so many children that live here and cross the street. I have seen near misses. It isn’t fair that our street is
being used to the extent it is. Our street isn’t supposed to support the traffic it now sees. Please consider taking this
street as a project this summer. I don’t want to see a child killed.
Thank you,
Kristi Papadopoulos
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